
                          SWANWICK STORY 
 
 
 

Friday 15 July 2022 
 
As we approach the final week of the school 
year, we look forward to the planned 
celebrations with our Year 6 Pupils. Year 6, we 
will miss you all but we are sure that you will all 
dream big and make us all proud. Good luck in 
your new life chapter!  
 

Lost Property 

We will be placing all our lost property in the 
round playground shelter on Monday 18th and 
Tuesday 19th July from 3:00-4:00. If you think you 
are missing anything, please take a look and 
reclaim your items. Due to space, we are unable 
to hold onto the lost property after this point.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Careful on the roads! 
 
We have had contact from some concerned 
parents that have witnessed some dangerous 
behaviour from both pedestrians and drivers 
outside the school gates. Please refrain from 
turning in the small space outside of school and 
try to park away from the school. If you are on 
foot, please model safe behaviour for all the 
pupils, to ensure we keep everyone safe.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Heatwave Guidance 

We are expecting very high temperatures on Monday 

and Tuesday of next week. We are following guidance 

on how to keep the children safe in a heatwave. This 

includes use of shaded areas only- at lunch and break 

times, encouraging children to take regular drinks 

from our water coolers and keeping blinds down and 

ventilation maximised. We will also be avoiding any 

outdoor exercising over these two days. We have 

taken the decision to ask you to send your child into 

school wearing lighter clothing, if you wish. This 

might be their school PE kit, or a cooler plain t-shirt 

and shorts. As the temperatures rise, please 

remember your children must bring a sun hat to 

school and must bring a water bottle. We also ask 

that children come to school with sun cream applied. 

            

 

School Meal Price Increase- September 22 
 

We have been made aware of changes to the 
school meals from September 2022. The cost will 
increase to £2.30 per meal, per day.  
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Sports Day Leaders 
 
We'd like to give a massive thankyou and well 
done to all our mini leaders who helped out at 
our Key Stage 1 Sports Day! They made us proud 
and we couldn’t have done this without you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Holiday and Food Activity Programme 

‘It’s about me’ are excited to announce that 

their Holiday and Food Activities programme is 

now ready for children and young people to 

book their places. With holiday clubs running 

across the county from Monday 25th July – 

Friday 2nd September, there is plenty to get 

involved in. Attached is a poster for you to share 

and display and below are our social media 

handles. 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
D.I.S.C.O ! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Well Done Jack! 
 
Jack plays football on Saturday for Pinxton Utd 
and he won ‘Players Player’. He also plays on a 
Sunday for Kirkby Colts and he had his 
presentation at the weekend and won… 
Parents Player  
Players Player  
Best Attitude  
Trophy for his participation all year 
And finally, Managers Trophy  
What an achievement we are so proud of him! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
D.I.S.C.O 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



            
 
 
 
 
 
Music Lesson- spaces available! 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


